
Minutes ARE August 13, 2014 

 

General Meeting called to order at 19:01 by James WJ2K 

 
Members Present: James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Archie K5ABZ, Bob KE5JO, Pete KC5IMZ, Joe 

KE5DUP 

Guest: John Kovach, Jeremy Tompkins 

Minutes: Chris made an error in the reporting of the June Treasures Report. We had a 

beginning balance of $1,097.12 and an ending balance of $1,110.15.  Check for 

$26.97 for the joint club meeting and a deposit of $40 for the sale of the old tnc 

for echolink. 

 The Treasure’s report period is 6-1-14 to 6-30-14 and not 6-31-14. 

 The minutes approved at the July meeting was for June 2014 and not May 2014. 

 The motion made by Pete to end the meeting was at 20:00 and not 18:00. 

 Joe made a motion to accept the changes to the July minutes, seconded by Pete.  

Motion passed.  

Treasurer’s Report: For the period of 7-1-14 to 7-31-14. We had no transactions.  The balance of the 

account is $1110.15.  Pete made a motion, seconded by Bob, motion passed.  

Events: Texas QSO party September 27-28. 

 RACES Training Class September 20.  Visit www.tarrantraces.org 

 Club Social will be at Salt Grass in Grapevine, TX on August 25, 2014 at 6pm. 

Business: New member application for John Kovach.  Motion to accept was made by Chris 

and seconded by Pete.   Motion passed. 

Echolink seems to be working good now.   We will keep an eye on it. 

Programs: James gave some information on HR 4969.  This is a bill that will allow amateur 

radio operators the ability to put up antennas within reason.  You can go to 

www.arrl.org to download the information.  James asked if we wanted to send a 

letter in under club letterhead.  Pete made a motion to send a letter in reguarding 

HR 4969, seconded by Archie.  Motion passed. James will create the letter and 

have the officers sign it.  

 James also gave some information on the Nation Traffic System (NTS).  He told 

us what it is and how it is used. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Pete at 19:55, seconded by Joe. Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary 


